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I am pleased to submit my testimony in support of HB 4151.  

 

On a recent drive to work, I passed a gas station with a sign saying it was closed due 

to the labor shortage. Even at the large stations there is often only one attendant 

working. Allowing self serve while preserving the option to have an attendant assist 

seems like a great compromise to address this issue. Oregonians will be rewarded 

with an extra few minutes in their day if they choose to pump themselves, as well as 

a chance to prepare their children for travel outside of the Willamette Valley.  

 

This bill is also a great opportunity for bipartisan lawmaking in Salem. Surveys have 

shown 69% of Oregonians support having the option of self serve gasoline, an 

opinion that transcends ideological boundaries.  

 

I look forward to this bill becoming law. 

 

Everett Stilley 


